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Submission 
 
I have been a member of the National Trust (New South Wales) for some 50 years, and wish to 
support the Trust’s measures to protect the environment,  
in particular through maintaining the strength of the Heritage Act. 
 
Of special interest to me is the protection of the environment, the areas of land and water that the 
Trust is concerned with. Three issues I could name are: 
i) Koala habitat 
ii) under-water mining, and 
iii) coal mining. 
 
The National Trust has issued  policy documents on each of these issues. 
 
My submission is that the Review of the Heritage Act should support and strengthen the protection 
measures carried out by the Trust, (particularly in the above areas of concern to me) and that these 
are adhered to by the NSW Government and not permitted to be weakened by forthcoming state 
government legislation. For example there is legislation in progress which ceases to protect some 
koala habitat; I would like the Trust’s policy on issues such as this to be maintained and 
strengthened in the Review  of the Heritage Act. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Barbara Brady 
National Trust Member  
Gold Member 
  







 


